
BONTERRA HOA MEETING 

November 18, 2015 

Chris Haines called the meeting to order at 6:05 

In attendance 

Remy, Jeff, Yvette, Rob and Kathy present and Chris Haines, manager  

Approval of Minutes 
The minutes from the last meeting was reviewed.  Motion made by Jeff to approve minutes, seconded by Rob, 
all in favor. 

Old Business 
James from Driveway maintenance was at the meeting to present the plan for the road resealing.  The board 
requested adjusting the maps to allow for the cul-de-sacs to be completed at different times.  Driveway 
Maintenance will provide a notice that can be sent to homeowners regarding the resealing process.  Estimated 
time to start the project is January 20, 2016.  The board of directors and Driveway Maintenance will schedule 
a date at least 1 month prior to starting to allow ample time to notify the homeowners.   

New Business 
The board requests proposals to have the fence and wall of the community pressure washed.  Chris to gather 
proposals to present to the board of directors.   

Next Meeting 

The next meeting will be held on December 7, 2015.  

Meeting was adjourned at 6:52PM. 


